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The seventh meeting of the Implementation Group was held on the 9 April at the Australian Childhood Foundation and was chaired by Deputy co-chair, 
Ms Emma Truman.
The meeting was attended by Ms Glenda Kickett, Mr William Hayward, 
Ms Rekisha Eades. Ms Emma Truman and Mr Keiran Dent. In the absence of a quorum the group progressed with information sharing and the hearing of presentations. The presentations provided were recorded to be viewed by the absent members out-of-session.
The Department of Communities had revised the convenor position description based on members’ recommendation from the previous meeting. Members provided further feedback around preferred language and cultural focus of the Aboriginal Family Led Decision Making. A final draft will be provided to members at the next meeting.
Members also heard a presentation by Ms Sonja Parker of Partnering for Safety, who spoke about her experience with AFLDM training in Queensland during the development of their AFLDM model. Sonja spoke about her knowledge of the Family Group Conferencing model and her experience in New Zealand working with Maori families and in New South Wales providing coaching to workers in the Intensive Family Preservation program. The training provider discussion and decision will be carried over to the next meeting.
Nyoka Morgan Senior Project Manager and Jeff Hughes, Aboriginal Practice Leader from the Department of Communities introduced the development of the convenor guidelines to the Implementation Group. The draft Guidelines will be presented at a forthcoming meeting.
The Implementation Group would like to acknowledge the fantastic work done by Tamara Hayden who has provided the artwork for the project, “Tamara, the artwork is beautiful, and we are proud to have it as the branding for the Aboriginal Family Led Decision Making pilot”.
Tamara Hayden is a 42-year-old Noongar Balladong Yorga from the South West town of Brookton Western Australia. She currently works as an Aboriginal Islander Education Officer at Yule Brook College. A typical day for her is focusing on strengthening the education for our Aboriginal students and building strong connections and relationships with the students and their families.  
Tamara has always been creative and loved painting at an early age. She paints what she sees and feels from life experiences and keeps her culture alive through her art. She created her indigenous art business called Djikulu Dreaming in 2019 for her children who are also very talented artists. Tamara loves to sit with her family and teach them all she knows about Aboriginal art and the influence and inspiration her Aboriginal culture has had on her today. 
The next meeting of the Implementation group will be held on the 30 April.
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